
Young Sculptors' Project has been very busy!  They have been loyally meeting every Monday 
night. It is casual, fun and challenging for them to work in collaboration. We had a field trip on 
Saturday, Dec 2, from 9am-3pm to Discount Steel in Mpls where the general public can shop for 
steel product!  Fascinating place with lots of different kinds of metal for the kids to explore and 
gain a better understanding of cost and options for their fabrication process which begins in 
January.  We also visited the Walker Sculpture Garden. It was a wonderful experience walking 
through learning about the sculptures with our own tour guides, the YSP lead artists, Justin, 
Karen ad Quinn. On Monday, Dec 11th, seven adults (former YSP artists and other support 
people) will be present for the formal YSP model presentations. The 15 students in YSP are 
seeking feedback from professionals to help them make discoveries about which sculpture the 
group, as a whole, might want to create life-sized beginning in the new year!  The students will 
make the ultimate, informed, decision.   
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